From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW:
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:25:24 AM

From: Allison MacEwen

Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:12 AM

To: Janine MaclLean <jmaclean@irac.pe.ca>
Cc: Sam Clow <sclow@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: FW:

From: Dorothy Buchanan [mailto:dorothybuchanan6@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 3:54 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject:

Howards Shell and Cerettis Grocery
Definitely serves the area of Borden just fine No need of Murphy's being allowed to
construct another site there and taking business from these local businesses. No need of the
richer getting more and taking away from locals.
I am totally against the Murphy's given permission to do so when THERE IS NO NEED
FOR IT.
Yours truly
Dorothy Buchanan
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